Farewell Letter

Dear Peers of the International Journal on Alive Engineering Education (IJAEEdu),

Thank you for your contribution to the International Journal on Alive Engineering Education (IJAEEdu),
especially the following Peers: Readers, Authors, Reviewers, International Editorial Committee, OJS/SEER
Team, Secretary, Paper Editors, Website Designers, LaTeX Designers and Special Support of the IJAEEdu.

Initially, the IJAEEdu was recognized in the academic environment as “Revista Eletronica Engenharia
Viva” (in Portuguese), created in 2014 by the Grupo PET - Engenharias (Conexdes de Saberes) with the
mission of being an important mean of dissemination in the area of Engineering Education.

The journal has gone through an internationalization process, being recognized as the International Jour-
nal of Alive Engineering Education (IJAEEdu), and since the 2019 edition it has only published the papers
in the English language. So the new International Standard Serial Number (ISSN) 2596-1152 for the IJAE-
Edu was obtained in 2019. In addition, IJAEEdu stands out for obtaining the Digital Object Identifier (DOI)
since 2017, using the iThenticate plagiarism checker software to verify the originality of written work since
2019, and indexing the IJAEEdu in Latindex occurred in 2018.

The new Editor-In-Chied of the IJAEEdu is Andreia Aoyagui Nascimento, current Tutor of the Grupo
PET - Engenharias (Conexdes de Saberes). I trust in the excellent work she can do in consolidating of the
IJAEEdu, as well as the Editor of the IJAEEdu Rodrigo Pinto Lemos. Like this, I want to wish them all the
success in the world, which I know they will have.

Again, I thank you for the trust on our work by all the Peers involved.

Looking forward,

Getilio Antero de Deus Junior






